BRITISH COMMONWEALTH NURSES MEMORIAL WW2 (dr2615)

Copy of notes issued with photo of the SGW in the Nurses Memorial Chapel, Westminster Abbey.

Thanks to Mrs Phyllis R Wilson, Hon Lib RAANCA & RSNC.

The NURSING MIRROR welcomes you to London, and hopes that you will have a happy stay in this country. Probably during your visit you will go to Westminster Abbey to see the Nurses' War Memorial Chapel there, the only one of its kind in the world. This is the memorial set up by the nurses and midwives of the British Commonwealth to their fallen colleagues in World War II, and it was made possible by their gifts to the British Commonwealth and Empire Nurses' War Memorial Fund. You may care, therefore, to have this reproduction (which appeared in the pages of the Nursing Mirror) of the window in the Chapel, to remind you of your visit and to express our hope that we shall see you again.

NURSING MIRROR, DORSET HOUSE, STAMFORD ST, LONDON